
 

 

 

 

  

  

17 December 2024 

Nigel Corry 

Chief Executive 

Greater Wellington Regional Council 

nigel.corry@gw.govt.nz  

cc. Andrew Robertson – andrew.robertson@nzta.govt.nz 

Dear Nigel 

Transmission Gully: update on contractual arrangements underpinning this project 

We are writing to Greater Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) to advise that NZ Transport Agency 

(NZTA), Wellington Gateway Partnership (WGP) and CPB HEB (Builder) have reached an agreement 

with respect to the public private partnership contract to construct, operate and maintain the Transmission 

Gully Project (TGP).  

NZTA, WGP and the Builder have agreed to terminate the existing contractual relationships with respect to 

the TGP. As of 13 December, NZTA is the sole contractual party responsible for all actions, past and 

present, under the relevant TGP resource consents and designations. WGP and the Builder no longer 

have any responsibility for these actions or for obtaining or maintaining any other environmental approvals 

required for the TGP, or for ensuring compliance with the Resource Management Act 1991 on the TGP. 

NZTA will work with contractors to carry out and complete all the necessary works on the TGP in 

accordance with the consents. 

We look forward to continuing our collaborative work with GWRC to deliver NZTA projects.  

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the above matters.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Robertson 

National Manager Commercial Delivery 

NZ Transport Agency 
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